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Dear Ms. Daugirdaite,

Thank you for your email.

To respond to your question, the Compliance Committee would like to have some more details on the content of the amendments as outlined in the Action Plan. Thank you for the links, but unfortunately it is difficult for the Committee to read the information, because it is in Lithuanian. Could you possibly draw on the content of these web pages for the details requested by the Committee?

As for the timeline, the Committee wishes to know at which phase of the legislative process Lithuania is currently with the amendments and when these will come into force.

We would appreciate if you could respond to us before the Committee meets next week.

Please, do not hesitate to get back to us at any time.

